Thank You Strata, Some Handy Links for 2017

Thank you Strata for your support in 2016, we loved sharing our knowledge on all things Strata Law.

As a wrap up here are some useful links from 2016...

- We shared our knowledge at Forums throughout the year
- We <u>tweeted</u>, 107 times sharing the latest in strata law
- We developed <u>Strata By-law Templates</u> for the new strata laws making it easier for you
- We posted, 30 times on <u>LinkedIn</u> with the latest updates
- We improved our <u>Levy Collection App</u>, thanks to your feedback
- We shared our **knowledge** through 54 newsletters
- We <u>expanded our team</u> to better service the strata industry

We're taking a break from 23 December 2016 and returning on 9 January 2017.

We wish you and your families a safe and happy 'Festive Season' and look forward to working with you in 2017.

For more information check out <u>muellers.com.au</u> or send an email to <u>enquiries@muellers.com.au</u> and we'll get back to you on our return.